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(Neb.)-State Officials Plan Firefighter Training In Preparation For Dry Summer

By: Roxie Graham-Marski Posted at: 02/21/2013 08:59 AM

LINCOLN, Neb. (AP) - Roughly 500 firefighters will be trained over the
next few months to prepare for what's likely to be another bad wildfire
season in Nebraska.

The Nebraska Forest Service says the additional firefighters are
needed because of the continuing drought and high levels of fire fuels in
forests.

More than 1,500 wildfires that burned nearly 500,000 acres were
reported in the state last year. Officials say firefighters were spread thin last year while battling those fires.

The classes for firefighters will continue through May.

Details of the training are available online at http://bit.ly/Y9omXw.
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